
Dear Parent/Carer

Please find below the extra-curricular opportunities available to children this term. Clubs listed

below will run from wb 16th Sept to 13th Dec all 3pm-4pm (12 weeks). We will aim to always

run clubs from the second week of each term and will finish clubs the week before we break up

for a full term. (No clubs first and last week of each full term) Places need to be paid for on

Parent Pay and will be charged at £2 per week to help with resourcing. Once the club is full, you

will not be able to add your child into the group but we will prioritise them for a place in the

next term or if a place becomes available.

Clubs for our new starters in reception will commence after Christmas once they have had a

term to settle in fully.

If you are a regular user of Afterschool club please contact Mrs Longstaff in the office as the

booking process is slightly different.

Thanks.

Day/staff member Club Year Group(s)

Monday Tag Rugby
Mr Hill

Yr 4/5/6
(20)

Tuesday Story and crafts
Mrs Landreth/Mrs Wheatley

yr 1/2
(20)

Tuesday Basketball
Mr Crick

Yr 5/6
(12)

Wednesday Sewing Club
Mrs Durant

yr5/6
(8)

Thursday Science Club
Mrs Guy

yr3/4
(12)

Thursday Cross country
Mr Crick/Miss Callaghan

KS2
(30)

Thursday Recorder Club
Mrs Stewart

yr3/4
(20)

There are lots of clubs that also run during lunchtime which do not need to be booked. We have

Big Kids in each week, choir club, computing and our Sports Leaders run activities every day.

During lunchtime children can: garden, use sports equipment, dress up and dance, dig, slide,

climb and build with the tyres/pellets. We also have our small equipment such as lego, blocks

and car mats out each day.

Thanks.


